Cardiovascular Problems
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Heart and blood vessel disease — also called heart disease — includes numerous problems,
many of which are related to a process called.Cardiovascular disease generally refers to
conditions that involve narrowed or blocked blood vessels that can lead to a heart attack, chest
pain (angina) or stroke. Other heart conditions, such as those that affect your heart's muscle,
valves or rhythm, also are considered forms of heart disease.Cardiovascular disease (CVD) is
a class of diseases that involve the heart or blood vessels. Cardiovascular disease includes
coronary artery diseases (CAD) such as angina and myocardial infarction (commonly known
as a heart attack). Coronary artery disease, stroke, and peripheral artery disease involve
atherosclerosis. Types - Risk factors - Screening - Prevention.There are risk factors that
increase the potential to develop plaque within coronary arteries and cause them to narrow.
Atherosclerosis (athero=fatty plaque + sclerosis=hardening) is the term that describes this
condition. Factors that put people at increased risk for heart disease are: Smoking. Heart
(cardiovascular - What is heart - Who is at risk for heart - How is heart.There are many risk
factors associated with coronary heart disease and stroke. Some risk factors, such as family
history, cannot be modified.Find out what cardiovascular disease (CVD) is, what problems it
can cause, why it happens and how you can reduce your risk.WebMD explains the different
types of heart disease and their causes.What is cardiovascular disease, and what are angina and
heart attack? Find out more about the symptoms, types, treatments, and
common.Cardiovascular disease (CVD) includes all heart and circulatory diseases, including
coronary heart disease, angina, heart attack, congenital heart disease, .WHO cardiovascular
diseases fact sheet providing key facts and information on risk factors, symptoms, rheumatic
heart disease, treatment and.Cardiovascular disease is the broad term for problems with the
heart and blood vessels. These problems are often due to atherosclerosis.Cardiovascular
disease refers to a class of diseases that involve the heart and/or blood vessels (e.g. arteries).
The main types of CVD in Australia are coronary.Cardiovascular diseases (CVDs) take the
lives of million people every year, 31% of all global deaths. Triggering these diseases are
tobacco smoking.Cardiovascular disease (CVD) is a major cause of death in Australia, with
43, deaths attributed to CVD in Australia in Cardiovascular disease kills one.Learn about how
race, ethnicity, age, and other risk factors can contribute to heart disease risk. CDC is the top
health protection agency in the.Cardiovascular disease (CVD) is the leading cause of death and
disease burden in Australia. The number of people living with cardiovascular.Coronary heart
disease (CHD) is the leading cause of death among adults in the United States. Learn about the
causes and risks factors of.Each year, heart disease is at the top of the list of the country's most
serious health problems. In fact, statistics show that cardiovascular disease is America's.A
listing of cardiovascular disease resources including data sources, teaching tools and reports
on cardiac surgery outcomes.Trusted information on heart and cardiovascular health, plus
links to trusted resources.Cardiovascular disease, any of the diseases, whether congenital or
acquired, of the heart and blood vessels. Among the most important are.Maintaining
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appropriate levels of physical activity with cardiovascular disease is now thought to be very
important. We now know that people who take up.Heart disease, or cardiovascular disease,
encompasses a range of conditions. The root of heart disease is when that blood flow is
blocked.
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